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Petrobras launches new Investor Relations website

Rio de Janeiro, April 9, 2020 - Petréleo Brasileiro S.A. — Petrobras informs that it has launched the
new Investor Relations website aligned with the market's best practices. More modern and easier to
navigate, the site presents new information and features such as a new front page that provides all
the material content about the company, with highlights and links to the most important documents
in each section, reducing the amount of clicks to get to the information.

In the new ESG (Environmental, Social and Corporate Governance) section, investors will have access
to the main sustainability indicators in a consolidated way, the company's long-term strategies,
reports and presentations, in addition to the new Controversies menu, bringing more information and
transparency about environmental, social, and governance issues.

All sections of the site have been reorganized in order to make it easier for investors and analysts to
find relevant data and to navigate. In addition to having the accessibility tool, we have improved

access to information by creating pages that display documents in a more visual way.

Check out the new site here.
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